Announcement
The Education Hall on MinXiong campus will be entirely sealed during New Year times from February 4th(Thur) 5 p.m. to February 15th(Mon) 7:30 a.m. . The ID card access system will also be suspended at that time. If you put any imortant book or laptop in the office, please remember to bring it back to your dormitory.
The Education Hall will be inspected at February 4th(Thur) 4:30 p.m. . Every teacher and student should leave before 5 o’ clock since The Education Hall is going to be sealed.
